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Alumni NEWS
What Happened in March?

In March, we had our Bikes & Bites event! It was a nice, sunny
(but not too warm) day out to take a cruise around the American River.
Afterwards, we went and had a picnic at the park!
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Our Staff Appreciation Celebration was on March 14. Clients and
Alumni came together to make a ‘Thank You’ video for the staff.
Clients and Alumni also came together to create a gigantic
thank-you card!!

Clients and Alumni participated in our survey for which
staff member was most likely to... (Here are the answers!):

Most likely to wear the best outfits to work: Tina

Most likely to make you laugh: Tim & Melissa H.

Most likely to tell it to you straight: Theresa

Most likely to be the jokester: Raul

Most likely to walk off with your pen: Bryan & Melissa W.

Most likely to have a side hustle: Andrew & Bre

Most likely to give you a bite of their burrito: Gerardo & Jessica
Most likely to sit with you when you’re having a bad day: Derek

What’s Coming up in April?
“Le  Friday, April 26, 6-8pm
[pe FORC is starting a new tradition! Our monthly Speaker Jam,
i featuring an alumni speaker with 1year sober and their sponsor!

\ Current clients ask questions, and the alumni of FORC answer.
Come and partake in the ask-it basket.

Saturday, April 13, 3-6pm

t& Trash Attack Event!

-ilﬂ ~ In honor of Earth Day coming up, let’s take the time to give back
and say thank you to our home by cleaning up and having fun with
our fellowship while doing it! We'll be getting dinner afterward,
wherever we decide to eat.

Anything New and Fun at Residential?
Yes!
We have had two scavenger hunts in March. One for St. Patrick’s Day

with four-leaf clovers hidden all over and one for Easter with a
giant egg hunt!

Thank you for a great month, everyone!
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